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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the best 

readers this week!!! 

Please encourage your child to read  

at least 3 times each week.                        

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!!       

Core value: Ambition                                  

Pupils who have         

accessed Times Table 

Rock Stars                             

3 times or                

more this week                   

Encouraging your child to access 

Times Table Rock Stars at least 3 

times each week will greatly                      

underpin all maths concepts and            

will enable them to use them across 

the maths curriculum.              

Well done to Year 5 you are the best 

Times Table Rock Stars this week!        

Core value: Ambition                                  

Gold Star of the Week!                              

Nursery ~ Ivy Blake                                                   

Pre-School ~ Teddy Stead                                                                                      

ARC ~ Sam Hodges                                                   

Rec ~ Erin Gray                                                          

Year 1 ~ Emilia Stokes                                                     

Year 2 ~ Monty Stead                                                  

Year 3 ~ Isabelle Watkiss                                        

Year 4 ~ Eevie Landsborough                                                             

Year 5 ~ Riley Howes                                                        

Year 6 ~ Evan Atkins 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers           

this week   

Simrit Uppal, Harry Gehard      

Grace Latham, Harry Morris             

Harry Yardley, Levison Nokes 

Bobby Clark, Joshua Mepham 

Harrison Gardener 

 Parents/Carers of children in Years                 

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us 

at our next assembly on Monday 

15th April at 2.45pm to see                

your child receive their  certificate 

and to hear why they are              

‘Star of the Week’ 

 

When parking on the school site, 

please could we ask you to always 

park considerately and where     

possible park a little closer to the 

vehicle next to you.    

 

If we work together it means that 

everyone will be able to park. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Tempest Photography will be 

coming into school on    

Thursday 25th May to take 

class photographs.  Please 

ensure your child is in the correct summer or winter 

uniform on this day. 

For Nursery and Pre-School children, if this is a day 

that your child does not attend but you would like 

them to be included, you are more than  welcome to 

bring your child to school for the photograph but you 

must stay and wait and then leave school afterwards. 

SEND Drop-in                                                                  
 

 

Miss Edwards is running the 

SEND drop-in on the following 

day next week 
 

Wednesday 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in   

during the above times to        

discuss any concerns you 

have  about your child’s            

educational needs. 



                 Upcoming Dates for your Diary                      

May                                                                                                                        

Friday 26th - Break up for half term 

June                                                                                                                     

Monday 5th - Return to school                                                                            

Wednesday 7th June - Year 3 & 4 visit to RAF Cosford     

Monday 19th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to 

pupils)                                                                                    

Tuesday 20th - Reception Induction Evening from 5.30pm                                                                                                   

Tuesday 27th - Year 4 visit to Lakeside                                 

Wednesday 28th - Free Toddler Forest School session     

Friday 30th - PTFA Quiz Night 

July                                                                                                                    

Tuesday 4th - Transition morning                                     

Friday 14th - Harriers Penalty Competition                     

Friday 14th - PTFA Summer Fayre                               

Friday 21st - Break up for the summer holidays                                              

Monday 24th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to 

pupils) 

Tuesday 25th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to 

pupils)           

                                                                      

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the front 

page of the website- https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

   

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                        

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you             

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if 

they understand it!                                                                

Use it in some sentences 

and see if they can too. 

There are also words on 

your children’s topic 

sheets. 
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